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Peggy Barlett Named to Native 
American 40 Under 40 by The 
NCAIED
Husch Blackwell is pleased to announce that Peggy Barlett has been selected as 
a 2022 recipient of the Native American 40 Under 40 award from The 
National Center for American Indian Enterprise Development (NCAIED).  

The award, established in 2009, acknowledges emerging Native American, 
Alaska Native, and First Nation citizens between 18-39 who have 
demonstrated leadership, initiative, and dedication to achieve significant 
contributions to Native communities throughout North America.

Barlett is senior counsel for the firm’s Healthcare group and is based in its 
Madison office. She focuses her practice on healthcare transactions and 
healthcare contracts counseling. She is a member of the Sault Ste. Marie Tribe 
of Chippewa Indians.

The mission of The NCAIED is to develop and expand the American 
Indian/Alaska Native private sector by providing and facilitating high-quality 
development and support services to native-owned businesses, tribal 
enterprises, and individuals.
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